January 12, 2012

The Russell Springs City Council held their regular monthly meeting this date at City
Hall at 6:00 p.m. In attendance were Ramie Hutchison, Jeramy Coffey, Joe Irvin, Richard
Roy, David Blakey, Lisa Mann, Ricky Barnes, Timmy Hudson, Eddie Thomas, Eric
Selby, Athena Cooper, Hollis DeHart and Wendy Burton.
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ATTEST:

Mayor Hollis DeHart called the meeting to order.

Change in the December 8 minutes to reflect Council members to pay
$54.00 for Christmas Dinner. Ricky Barnes made the motion to accept
the December 8 minutes. Eric Selby seconded the motion. Motion
carried 6-0.

David Blakey made the motion to pay the bills. Lisa Mann seconded
the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Mayor DeHart stated he had reappointed Terry Russell to the Natural Gas
Authority for another 3 year term.

Discussion of slot drawer/drive through window-actually a walk up
drawer; new drawer would open in front, not at the top. Costs would be
approximately $1200.00 Eddie Thomas made the motion to purchase
the new drawer for the drive through. David Blakey seconded the
motion. Motion carried 6-0. Also David Blakey stated the drive through
needs a retaining wall 10-12 feet long to protect the building and the
employees inside. Mayor DeHart stated that would be researched.

David Blakey made the motion to adjourn. Seconded by Timmy
Hudson. Motion carried 6-0.
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